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July Meeting Minutes: None 
 
July Treasurer’s Report: None 
 
Remember we didn’t have a meeting or Event in July! 

To all HYC Members and Friends: 

June was a challenging month for some of our members. Larry fell off a ladder trimming trees and was successful in 
breaking his neck and then Dave came down with pneumonia and was in critical care for a couple of weeks. The good 
news is HYC members are Tough and everyone is on the mend. We did an early 4th of July “stress reliever” at our house 
to give Anna a little break from hospital visits. We had a great turnout and a good time. Teresa and I will not be able to 
attend the August meeting so our Vice will be filling in for me. 

We do not currently have an event scheduled for August so if anyone has a suggestion, we would all love to hear about it.  

The next meeting will be at the Whistle Stop on August 5th. Please respond with your dinner choices when you get the 
email. 

Peter Dean 

Commodore 2014 

From the Editor: 

Lobster Mini Season is in full swing here in Key Largo. Ted Newland and I took a short ride out to the reef on Sharkay, 
to check out the action, and found a sea of boats on the patch reefs in 15 ft of water this afternoon. We saw the Coast 
Guard and FWC out in force for sure. 
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Did you know that rules differ from county to county? Here in Monroe County, three days before mini season 
and five into regular season you can’t dive closer than three hundred feet from any man made canal, dock, or 
structure. I had to remind some folks tonight, who were diving under our dock. Of course they apologized, and 
swam off and said they never heard about such a rule. We can only take 6 per person here, while in Dade 
County you can take 12. There are many ways to get a ticket lobstering besides taking shorts or too many. I 
don’t think many of our members are out lobstering, but it is nice to pass the rules on to those who are.  

Both Dave and I are on the mend and doing okay. We both hope to see as many as possible at Meeting Tuesday 
at Whistle Stop. 
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I know the previous picture seems like long ago, but this is our winning team at the Bowlerama! I was very 
happy to be on that team. I will be very happy to get this thing off my neck and back to some normalcy. 

 

 

 

 

 

Larry Roesch , Editor 
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